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Cowboys for a Cause Prepares for Third Year at OSU
Job fair returns to help student employment and the economy

STILLWATER, Okla. – Oklahoma State University will host its third annual Cowboys for a Cause Job Fair March 10, 2010.
	The Cowboys for a Cause Job Fair will showcase employers from government sectors and non-profit organizations that are interested in hiring OSU students.
	Philip Goodwin, OSU Career Services Assistant Director of Employer Relations, said an educational component is offered March 9, 2010 in Case Study Three of the Student Union at 6 p.m..
	“Students should explore all of their career and internship options and have an open mind,” Goodwin said.
	Last year 34 employers attended the job fair. Goodwin hopes for the same number to participate this year. 
	“Many of these jobs are feel good jobs where employers make a greater difference in the world rather than improving a company,” Goodwin said.
	The mission of OSU Career Services is to “empower all OSU community members with the passion and abilities to achieve their ideal future.” For more information about this event, please contact Mary Grimes at 214-729-3233 or mary.grimes@okstate.edu, or visit www.hireosugrads.com.
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